
  

 

 

Member Notification 

 

 
LCH SA: Connectivity Fee Grid Update 

    
  
  

30 January 2020 
  
Dear Members, 
 
We would like to inform you of the revision of our CMC technical connectivity fee grid (details 
attached). 
 
Effective 1st April 2020 a 5% fee increase will apply. The increase reflects changes to LSEG 
technology costs associated with improving resiliency, quality and performance of the CMC 
connectivity service.  
 
The new fee grid will be published on our website, prior to the implementation of these new 
tariffs, on  https://www.lch.com/membership/sa-membership/sa-fees under “Technical 
Fee” section. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
LCH SA 
 
For further information please contact: 

 

LCH SA EquityClear Business Development & Relationship Team  

Email: SAEquityClear@lch.com 

Tel: +33 1 70 37 67 60 
 
You have received this email because you are opted in to receive emails from LCH. For more 

information on how LCH uses your data, see our Privacy Policy.  

If you do not wish to receive emails from LCH  please click here 
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